
The Competition
The GYC Drought Relief Short Film Competition is a chance for young people to 

unleash their creativity and experience living in the country for a good cause! 

It costs just $15.00 per entry, with the winner being awarded a $200 ‘Why Leave 
Town’ Gunnedah voucher for their efforts! 

Entry forms are available from www.gunnedah.nsw.gov.au or you can pick up hard 
copies from the Gunnedah Shire Council Administration Building, Gunnedah  Shire 

Library or the Visitor Information Centre.

For more information please contact Gunnedah Shire Council’s Youth Development 
Officer Sewa Emojong  |  02 6740 2100  |  council@infogunnedah.com.au

The Showcase
The GYC Drought Relief Showcase is an opportunity to get a glimpse into country life 

from young peoples perspectives! 

6 . 0 0 p m  t h u r s d a y ,  2 4  j a n u a r y  2 0 1 8
t h e  c i v i c  t h e at r e ,  81  c h a n d o s  s t r e e t ,  G u n n e d a h

There will be finger food served at the start of the night and all shortlisted entries from 
the GYC Drought Relief Short Film Competition will have their film shown on the big 
screen as part of the Showcase. Entry is free for shortlisted entrants and they will be 

presented with a certificate on the night for their portfolios.

$ 2 0 . 0 0  a d u l t s   |   $ 1 0 . 0 0  c h i l d r e n  ( u n d e r  1 8 )
1 0 0 %  o f  p r o f i t s  d o n a t e d  t o  b u y - a - b a l e

This family friendly event is brought to you by the Gunnedah Youth Council, in support 
of local drought relief fundraising efforts.

c o m p e t i t i o n  o p e n s 
5.00pm Friday, 7 December 2018

c o m p e t i t i o n  c l o s e s
5.00pm Friday, 11 January 2019


